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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 

July 5, 2023 

 
Chairman Pitt called the meeting to order at 10:00 am. Selectman Paight and 
Selectman Nelson were present. Also in attendance were Ellen Smith, Town 
Administrator, Roland Veaudry, and Dustin Franco. 
 
Discussion about wrapping up the ambulance contract with Cheshire EMS and 
getting Chief Manning’s recommendation. 
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Selectman Paight seconded a motion to approve the 
July 6, 2023, Direct Deposit Register in the amount of $9,573.52, and the Accounts 
Payable Check Register in the amount of $13,338.60.  The vote to approve was 
unanimous. 
 
Chairman Pitt moved and Selectman Nelson seconded a motion to approve the 
meeting minutes of June 28, 2023, the vote to approve was 2-0-1 as Selectmen 
Paight was not at the meeting.   
 
Selectman Paight moved and Selectman Nelson seconded a motion to submit the 
Permit by Notification to NHDES for the RTC, the vote to approve was unanimous. 
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Selectman Paight seconded a motion to adjourn the 
meeting at 10:35 am, the vote to adjourn was unanimous. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Ellen Smith, Town Administrator 
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